

Michael Flagg High School Principal Phone: 315.839.6316 mflagg@svcsd.org

Dear Red Hawk Students and Families,

I am honored and privileged to serve as your high school principal at Sauquoit Valley High School! SVHS is a wonderful place to learn, and we are deeply committed to providing each student with the highest quality of education. To guide students in reaching their fullest potential, we actively foster a collaborative environment where students, staff, and families are true partners in education. Our community is a gift, and kindness and empathy are among our highest standards.

SVHS proudly offers students a wide range of academic and extracurricular opportunities that promote college, career, and civic readiness. These include seven Advanced Placement Courses, 20 college-credit bearing courses, and numerous electives. Our partnerships with BOCES and the School and Business Alliance (SABA) offer 25 Career and Technical Education Programs, as well as opportunities for students to engage in college visits, job shadowing, and internship experiences.

Our outstanding staff brings our school program to life. Each staff member is dedicated to the learning, growth, and success of every student. We recognize the importance of cultivating mental, physical, social, and emotional well-being. On behalf of our team, thank you for entrusting your children to us and for your partnership in educating life-long learners and people who will make a positive impact on our world.

Please know your input is valued, and we welcome you to reach out with any questions or concerns. I can be reached at (315) 839-6315 or at mflagg@svcsd.org. Thank you for your continued partnership, and I look forward to a successful year!